

August 13, 2010

Howard D Brown, President CDI Affiliated Services, Inc. PO Box 4068 Boise, ID 83711

Dear Howard & friends at CDI Affiliated Services,

Thank you! Your generous donation of \$50.00 to benefit the Idaho Ronald McDonald House will make such a difference. It is support from friends like you that enable this House to provide a "home away from home" for families of seriously ill children. We appreciate the involvement of your employees and the support of community programs. Jessica's words about the Ronald McDonald House services were very meaningful and we are honored to be selected to receive the donation.

Whether staying with us only briefly, or for months at a time, seldom does a family leave the Ronald McDonald House without expressing a sincere "thank you" for what this facility offers them. Your gift helps makes that happen.

Thank you for your kindness.

Sincerely

Mindy Plumlee Executive Director



Ronald McDonald House Charities of Idaho is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization.

For the purposes of Internal Revenue Service regulations, we affirm that
no goods or services of value have been provided in consideration of this donation. Tax ID 94-3030996